
  

 

  
 

Just Eat Takeaway.com (UK): Nationality Review 

19 July 2021 

  
Further to the FTSE notice released on 5 August 2019, Just Eat Takeaway.com (UK, SEDOL BKM1QM4, 

FTSE 100 Index, GEIS Large Cap) was assigned UK nationality on the basis that its intended delisting 

from Euronext Amsterdam (envisaged to occur as soon as was permitted under Dutch Law and the rules, 

regulations and announcements of Euronext Amsterdam N.V) would result in the company retaining a 

sole premium listing on the London Stock Exchange. The notice stated that the company’s nationality 

assignment would be reviewed in the event that delisting from Euronext Amsterdam did not occur as 

envisaged. 

Following the company announcement released on 15 July 2021, FTSE Russell confirms that the 

nationality assigned to Just Eat Takeaway.com will be assessed at the next Nationality review on 3 

August 2021. Any change to the company’s nationality assignment will be announced after US market 

close that day and will become effective from the open of Monday 20 September 2021 in line with the 

September 2021 review. 

Please note: Membership changes to the FTSE UK Index Series will be announced on Wednesday 1 

September 2021. 
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